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AP Updates — April 9, 2020 

 

 

Dear Eagle Mountain-Saginaw ISD Families, 

 

As you know, College Board has determined up to this point that Advanced Placement testing will still occur, 

although in alternate formats. AP teachers have been communicating with students regularly and will continue 

to do so to ensure they are equipped for the expectations of the course. Due to the demands of AP courses and 

expectations set by College Board, AP students will receive specific instructional plans from their AP teachers 

rather than website postings.  Helpful informational updates will be posted on the distance learning website.  

 

  

Below are a few valuable resources that you may find helpful for your AP student:  

 

College Board Updates: 

 

• Two new tabs are now available on College Board’s AP website. https://www.collegeboard.org/ 

Scroll down the page when it opens. 

 
 

 
 

• Please click on the “AP Exam Parent Webinar on April 16” to register for webinar access.  
 

 
 

 

Please contact your AP teacher if you have any questions related to AP. I also am happy to assist you. We are 

all here to support and guide your student to academic success in Advanced Placement courses.  
 

Thank you, 

Lori Mabry 

lmabry@ems-isd.net 

Eagle Mountain Saginaw Independent School District 
Advanced Academics Program 

616 W. McLeroy 
Saginaw, Texas 76179 
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